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[bookmark: _GoBack]Metro Launches Bikeshare Suggest-A-Station Interactive Map

Today, as part of Metro’s Regional Bikeshare effort, we launched an interactive map inviting community members to participate in proposing potential bikeshare station locations. The map allows community members to provide input on Metro proposed station sites as well as suggest additional station locations by marking potential sites on an interactive bikeshare map. While final bikeshare station locations will be determined by Metro, staff of Phase 1 cities (Downtown Los Angeles, Long Beach, Pasadena and Santa Monica), and the bikeshare operator, feedback received will be considered and will help in the development of the Regional Bikeshare Implementation Plan. Locations will be determined based on availability of space, right-of-way, ADA access, likely demand and various other factors.

[bookmark: Interstate]Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice
Between Pico Canyon Road/Lyons Avenue and SR-14
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will implement closures as part of a project to construct truck lanes on I-5 between Pico Canyon Road/Lyons Avenue and the Antelope Valley Freeway (SR-14). Closures are scheduled through Friday, August 22, 2014. To view the complete Caltrans notice, please click here.
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